
 

 

Colorado Family Church: Tomorrow's Service - Beautiful 13+ Sunday school room 
 
Michael and Adonia Hentrich 
August 26, 2023 
 

     

 

Dear family, 

 

We look forward to seeing you all for Sunday Service tomorrow. Pastor 

Adonia  will be sharing the message. In honor of True Father's passing 11 

years ago, she will be sharing a message on Legacy and Remembrance. 

 

Also a reminder that we resumed Sunday school for the 13+ age group. 

 

Below, you will find the recording from last Sunday's message. Pastor 

Mike shared about making positive changes last. Using a glass of water 

with ice, he showed the power of our environment on our efforts to 

change our lives for the better and how we need to ultimate change 

something in our environment to support our what we want in life. If you 

wish to see our recordings as soon as they are posted online, please 

follow our YouTube channel or Facebook page. 

 

See you soon! 

 

Sincerely, 

Pastors Mike & Adonia 
 

 

 

Latest message  

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Announcements  

 

  

 

Wanted to give a shout out to the beautifully redecorated 13+ Sunday school 

room. A huge thank you to Anisa and her family for spending many hours on 

this and our hope is this room will continue to be a place of inspiration and love 

for our youth.  
 

  

 



 

 

  

 

In addition, Chelsea, Duren, and Adonia have worked very hard to prepare for 

the new year of Heartland Academy. In preparation, they have revamped our 5-

8 classroom with lots of improvements. It looks great!  
 

  

 



 

 

 

 

We are excited to have helped sponsor Elvis to attend the Original Song Project in 

New York. Here's his original song. Keep up the good work Elvis.  

 

  

 

The next date night will be at September 9. Please note the time difference, we 

will be going from 4:30pm til 8pm instead of 8:30pm. Mark your calendars.  
 

 



 

 

  

 

The next Marriage Course begins Friday, September 15 and will be run by Gelo 

and Kazuyo Fleisher. Registration will be coming out shortly. Please feel free to 

invite any couples you know that you think may benefit.  
 

 

  

 

Ladies of all ages, you’re invited to gather together on Saturday, September 

16th for a fun afternoon of crafting. It will be at 2pm in the church  cafe. Bring 

your own craft/art project to work on and enjoy spending time with the ladies of 

every generation in our community.  

Bring a snack, treat, or beverage to share if you would like.  

 

Please, RSVP to Christi Morales by texting or calling at 330-473-3232. We 

would love to see you there!   
 

 



 

 

 

 

Deepen your faith. Broaden your understanding. Build your confidence to talk to 

others. Find out how The Divine Principle and the Bible relate with each other.  

 

Join every Monday night on Zoom for DP Bible Study with Dr. Michael Hentrich, 

7 to 8 pm MDT/6 to 7 pm PDT. Get more details on Facebook at "Zoom DP 

Bible Study" or join using the zoom link. 787199 is the passcode if needed.  

COMMUNITY CALENDAR   
 

 

 

Give back  

 

 

  

 

  

   


